
As  the  Detroit  Lions  embarked  on  their  playoff  run,  Grand  Rapids  Public  Schools

scholars joined in the excitement by participating in a statewide drawing contest held

during  their  art  classes.  The  contest,  announced  by  Governor  Gretchen  Whitmer,

invited  Michiganders  of  all  ages  to  showcase  their  creativity  by  submitting  their  best

artistic  rendition  of  the  Detroit  Lions  logo  in  support  of  the  team.   To  capture  this

special  moment,  our  team  spent  the  day  with  fourth-grade  scholars  at  C.A.  Frost

Environmental Science Academy, where scholars poured their energy and artistic talent

into designing their unique Lions logos.   We documented their creativity in a highlight

video, which was shared across multiple social media platforms as the Lions geared up

for  their  first  playoff  game.  The  video  quickly  gained  traction,  resonating  with  our

community and fellow Lions fans across the state.


